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July 25th, 2024

To our valued customers,

It is with great pride and nostalgia that we share the news on an incredibly difficult decision that
we had to make. After an incredible journey spanning three decades, Karnemaat’s Greenhouse is

closing its doors permanently.

For thirty years, we have nurtured beautiful plants, fostered community connections, and served
our customers with passion and dedication. It has been an honor to have been successful in this

commitment while contributing to the vibrant spaces of many communities.

While we have made the decision to close our greenhouse, we do so with immense gratitude for
the support and loyalty of our customers, suppliers, and partners. Your trust has been the

cornerstone of our success, and we are deeply appreciative of you.

Karnemaat’s will continue to pursue opportunities in other areas that are more aligned with our
farming operation. This includes expanding our trucking/logistics operations, selling seeds

through partnerships, and growing our equipment sales company.
For more information, please visit our website, “Karnemaat-Farms.com/greenhouse”.
Again, we thank you,

Karnemaat’s L.L.C.

A Growing Family.

"SINCE 1973 °



